Office of Hon Anne Tolley

MP for East Coast
Minister of Police

Minister of Corrections
Deputy Leader of the House

13 AUG 201

Alex Harris
Fvi-request-1870-a4c49f84@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

On behalf of Hon Anne Tolley, Minister of Police | refer to your Official Information Act
request of 5 August 2014, requesting the following information under the Official Information
Act 1982.

e All advice (including cabindet papers, briefings, aides memoire and memos) relating
to the “Whole of Government action plan on tackling gangs”.

Pursuant to section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982, | advise you of the requirement
to extend the time limit to respond to your requests. The period of the extension is until 2
October 2014.

The reason for the extension is that the time required to research and collate the requested
information and for the consultations necessary to make a decision on the request are such
that a proper response cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit.

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, to ask the
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision to extend the time limit for deciding upon
your request.

Yours sincerely
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Emma Coats |
Office of Hen Anne Tolley

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6807 Facsimile 64 4 817 6507



